
Task # 24 – 15 Date:   11 July 2024  

Meet: Deep Lock  

 

Another great turn out today  - and lots of areas covered because of it.  
We started at Deep Lock and walked towards The Navigation, trimming back nettles that 
were encroaching, and a few long bramble stems.  
Lots of bramble along the towpath is beginning to fruit and that was all left in place to ripen 
when summer finally arrives.  
A quick trim along the footpath to One Man’s Bridge - that was largely fine apart from some 
random long and extremely thorny lengths of bramble.  
We then cut back the overgrowth along the footpath at the bottom of Mill Lane play park - 
only a few weeks since we last did it, but we were nearby so good to keep on top of it this 
way. The same went for our final check along Pigs Close footpath to remove any new 
overgrowth there and again, not too much to clear away.  
We had a new volunteer joining us today - welcome to Paula.  
 
 

 
 

Many thanks to our team today: Anne, Pat, Patricia, Steve, Ian, Karen, Andy, Nick, Paula and 
Trev 

Next Task: 
Thursday 18 July 09:30  

Location: Millennium Park main entrance – middle Fishpool Way 
 


